
LET'S 
STUFF THIS BUS

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 3RD
The bus will be in the 

High School Parking Lot 
Ganttown and Hurffville-Cross Keys Roads

From 1:30pm until 7pm

 Please help the Washington Township Schools Supportive 
Services Personnel Association fill the shelves of Mother’s 
Cupboard.  We are asking for donations of canned vegetables,  
peanut butter, jelly, mac and cheese, spaghetti sauce,pasta,and 
skillet dinner packs. Also soap, shampoo, cleaning supplies, 
laundry supplies, paper products, baby products, and snacks. 

                         GIFT CARDS ARE ALWAYS ACCEPTED!!

Thank you for your continued support!
“Stop by the bus before WTHS

 Back to School Night”


